
From: Helen Peters  

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 6:49 AM 
To: Planning 

Cc: Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher (Council) 
Subject: 1919 Wayne Street exemption 

 

I am writing as a longtime resident (and current homeowner) of the Oxbridge neighborhood, 

although not an immediate neighbor of 1919 Wayne Street.  I moved here when I was a child and 

our family benefited significantly from the fraternities and graduate student coops that were in 

close proximity to our house.  It always seemed to us that it made life more interesting to meet 

and live with people of different ages and in different stages of their lives. 

 I am in favor of the pending sale of the home at 1919 Wayne Street to the Jesuits.  I have read 

many of the letters submitted by other Ann Arbor residents and recognize the significant range of 

opinions represented.  The letter from Elizabeth Papp Kamali most accurately reflects my 

feelings.  I believe that the Jesuits would be an asset to the Oxbridge neighborhood and I would 

be happy to welcome them here. 

 Thank you. 

 Helen A Peters 

608 Onondaga 

  

 


